
Silver Lake Township 

September 4, 2018 

 

Francis Fruehan called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm and called for a salute to the Flag. 

The minutes from the August meeting were read and approved on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Butch DeLousia, all approved. 

The Treasurer Report was read, approved and held for audit on a motion made by Evan Everitt and 

seconded by Butch DeLousia, all approved. 

Public Comment:  Resident expressed concern with a grate at the end of Tripp Lake Road – it gets full of 

leaves and other debris and then overflows.  Evan Everitt asked for suggestions to the problem.  It was 

asked if the grate could be removed and Evan Everitt agreed to take the grate out but would also like to 

replace the pipe.  It was asked if there would be any assistance from FEMA for the flooding.  Evan Everitt 

said he is still waiting to see if there was enough damage in the area to qualify for assistance – 25% 

comes from the state and 75% from federal.  A resident thanked Evan for stopping to check on him 

during the storm and said what a great job the township road crew did in getting Snow Hollow Road 

opened up.  Evan said he has a permit to change the pipe.   

Zito Media has been in the area running fiber optic lines and has requested a franchise agreement with 

the township.  The township’s solicitor has prepared a draft agreement.   Any franchise fee would be for 

television only, not internet.  Francis Fruehan said he would be talking to the township solicitor on this.    

Any agreement would have to be signed at a special or regular monthly supervisors meeting. 

Timberline Real Estate has contacted the township regarding a property that is for sale in the township 

and the water is supplied by a spring.  The potential buyer is financing through FHA.  FHA is asking the 

township if there are any regulations regarding use of a spring.  Francis Fruehan said he is no aware of 

any township regulations but will look into it.  Supervisors agreed that after review, Francis Fruehan can 

respond to FHA.   

Francis Fruehan gave the police report with 8 incidents for the month of August plus 5 traffic stops.   

Assessment Permits:  One for Robolotto for a storage building on Quaker Lake. 

Driveway Permits:  None 

Butch DeLousia made a motion to pay the bills as submitted, Evan Everitt seconded, all approved. 

As no further business was presented, Evan Everitt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Butch 

DeLousia seconded. 
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